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Reference letter 

This is to confirm that Sharovara Olena Mikhaylivna, assistant of Project 

management department in Kyiv National University of Construction and 

Architecture, worked with IPMA supporting the organisation of the IPMA’s 

Annual Research Conference projects (2016-2018) and organization of Research 

Award (2016-2018) event. During that period Sharovara O.M. was working as 

IPMA PMO.  During this period, she also performed research at the university on 

the topic: “Convergent knowledge management in multinational projects”. 

We appreciated Olena’s ability to work in a team, her dedication to the tasks 

she performed and her willingness to offer assistance to the various stakeholders 

she met during her stay with IPMA.  

We thank Sharovara Olena Mikhaylivna, for her loyalty, the good 

cooperation and wish her all the best and success for the future.  

  

  

 

Amin Saidoun 

IPMA Executive Director 

 



 



 


